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Stower Vale Pre-school

Newsletter Summer Term – 2017 – 1
Toddler Visit
The toddler group will be visiting us on Wednesday 17th May to do big painting outside. 

Committee Meeting
There will be a Committee Meeting on Tuesday 13th June at 7.15pm in the School, everyone is welcome so please do come along.

Summerleaze Farm
We hope you all enjoyed the farm visit and we would like to say a big thank you to Guy and Julie for inviting us again, there were a lot of happy smiling children by the end of the morning.
Weather
Please bring in a full change of clothes, coat, hat, gloves, suncream/sunhat, waterproofs and welly boots.  The weather seems to be very changeable throughout the day at the moment, so to ensure that your child is able to join in happily and comfortably with our outside play please bring in appropriate clothing to cover all eventualities, thank you.  
Please no open toed sandles/shoes to be warn in Pre-school, thank you.
Car Wash
It’s nearly Car Wash day so remember to come along and get your car washed on Saturday 13th May from 10am to 12 (leaflet attached), also let family and friends know too.  There will be coffee and cakes available while you wait and also a plant sale (contributions of bedding plants etc gratefully received), all proceeds going towards resources for the Pre-school.  We will also be tidying up the boarder outside the Pre-school gate to make our boarder bright and cheerful over the coming months.  

If you are free on that morning and can help then please do come along as we are also looking for volunteers to help wash cars, thank you for your support.

Zoo Lab Visit
We are having a joint Zoo Lab visit with the Reception Class in the School hall on Thursday 25th May.  If your child attends on that morning could you please sign and return the attached permission slip as soon as possible.

Monkey World
This year our Summer Trip will be to Monkey World, a primate rescue and rehabilitation centre near Wareham in Dorset on Tuesday 4th July.  The coach will be leaving Pre-school at 9.15am (if you would like to make your own way down we will meet you there).
On arrival we will all meet at the main entrance and go in together (approximate arrival 10/10.30am).  All parents/carers will need to accompany their child on the visit, if you are booked in to Pre-school on that day but cannot come along with your child then please speak to a member of staff – Pre-school will not be open on the day of the visit.  
During the visit please ensure that you read safety notices that are there for your information and safety.
Once inside please feel free to explore and enjoy the experience with your child, there is lots to see and we will all meet for lunch at 12 noon.  Monkey World do not cater for group visits with regard to lunches so you will be responsible for lunch for you and your child, there is a café on site or you are welcome to bring along a picnic lunch.

We will then all meet back at the exit to make our way to the coach to leave at 1.30pm.

Pre-school will pay for the coach and admission of the children, we are asking each parent/adult who attends to make a voluntary contribution of £10 towards the travel and entrance cost.  Please could you fill in and return the attached slip together with your voluntary contribution by Friday 9th June, many thanks.

If you have any queries regarding the trip please do speak to a member of staff.

Dates for the Diary

Summerleaze Farm visit – Wednesday 26th April (Pre-school also open)
Car Wash – Saturday 13th May 10am to 12
Zoo Lab visit Thursday 25th May (School hall)
Committee Meeting – Tuesday 13th June at 7.15pm
Monkey World visit - Tuesday 4th July (Pre-school closed on this day)
Term Dates
Bank Holiday Monday 1st May 2017
Last day of term Friday 26th May 2017
Back to Pre-school Monday 5th June 2017
Please note all term dates and activity days are also posted on the Pre-school website.

Zoo Lab Visit

I give permission for my child to take part in the Zoo Lab visit on Thursday 25th May at 10.30am in the School Hall.
I understand that there may be handling of small animals involved if my child wishes.

Name of child/ren………………………………………………………..

Parent/carer signature………………………………………………..

Date…………………………………………………………………….

Monkey World – Tuesday 4th July 2017
Name of child/ren……………………………………………………..

Number of adults attending………………………………………….

We will be travelling by coach




[    ]

We will be making our own way to Monkey World

[    ]

We enclose our voluntary contribution of ………. (£10 per adult)

Signed……………………………………. Dated……………………

Please return slip by Friday 9th June
